
 

CITY OF COSTA MESA 
SUMMARY OF PROPOSED ORDINANCE 

ORDINANCE NO. 15-02 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on February 17, 2015 the City Council Introduced 
Ordinance No. 15-02:  
PROPOSED ORDINANCE RELATED TO INCREASING THE NUMBER OF 
MEMBERS OF THE SENIOR COMMISSION  
This Ordinance amends Section 12.84 of Chapter IV of Title 12 of the Costa Mesa 
Municipal Code revising the Senior Commission to add two additional Commissioners 
for a total of seven. 
A certified copy of the full text of Ordinance No. 15-02 is posted and may be read in the 
City Clerk’s Office, 77 Fair Drive, Costa Mesa.  The City Council will consider adoption of 
the proposed ordinance at the regular meeting on March 3, 2015 at 5:45 p.m.   
BRENDA GREEN, 
CITY CLERK 
CITY OF COSTA MESA 
February 18, 2015   

 


